
From: Emily Egan <eegan@salisburyct.us>
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 2:17 PM
To: prh@prhackett.com <prh@prhackett.com>; Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>
Subject: Re: WPCA vote on sewer capacity for Dresser Woods

The WPCA unanimously voted on Tuesday, January 16, 2024 that the sewer plant is capable of handling
the new housing units to be built at the Dresser Woods property on Railroad Street.  

Regards,

Emily Egan
Town of Salisbury
860-435-5170
https://www.salisburyct.us/

https://www.salisburyct.us/



